
The Bismarck Public Schools Foundation has partnered with Bismarck Applebee’s to 
“takeout” the devastating effects COVID-19 has had on struggling BPS families. 

Applebee’s has committed to donating 20% from the event days’ total meal prices back 
to The Bismarck Public School Foundation for the COVID-19 BPS Family Assistance fund. This 

fund currently serves as a safety net for struggling BPS families to provide essential needs 
that cannot be met through existing community services and resources. 

We are attempting to have some fun with this, so we thought it would be fun to have 
“school nights” as shown below. If you can’t make it on your night but can go another 
night- no problem! The money all funnels into the same fund, helping the same cause.

Please join us and make a difference!

Monday
April 13th

Applebee’s South 

Tuesday
April 14th

Applebee’s north 

Thursday
April 16th

Applebee’s north 

Pre-registration link:
https://www.groupraise.com/events/143002

Pre-registration link:
https://www.groupraise.com/events/143000

Pre-registration link:
https://www.groupraise.com/events/143001

To be counted please make sure to mention when you are ordering and picking 
up that you are there for the COVID-19 BPS Family Assistance fund!
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